
 

           July 6, 2020 
 
Dear CHD Rental Program Tenants: 
 
COVID -19 has most certainly negatively impacted our lives in one way, shape, or form.  Rent 
Forgiveness has been in effect from April 2020 and will end at the end of July 2020, with regular 
rent payments due beginning August 1, 2020.  Comprehensive Housing Division (CHD) 
recognizes the financial impacts of COVID-19 may still be of concern to you and your household.   
 
Effective July 6, 2020, CHD is offering a COVID-19 Rental & Rent-To-Own 90-Day Deferral to 
tenants that are experiencing financial hardship, can provide proof of loss of household income, 
and request the deferral option. 
 
A deferral means rent payments are not required, with arrangements made to repay the 
amount of rent that has been deferred. 
 

*Please Note* - Rent-To-Own and Homeownership Program participants will still be 
required to pay monthly Admin Fees. 

 
The CHD COVID-19 Rental & Rent-To-Own 90-Day Deferral will offer you to defer rent payments 
for the months of August, September, and October of 2020.  A COVID-19 Hardship Deferral 
Repayment Agreement will be entered to repay rent owed for August, September, and October 
2020. 
 
If you have interest or questions pertaining to the COVID-19 Rental & Rent-To-Own 90-Day 
Deferral, please contact: 
 

Marsha Skenandore, Resident Services Specialist – Collections 
mskenan5@oneidanation.org  
920-869-6184 
 

 
Thank you and stay safe. 
 
Scott Denny  
Comprehensive Housing Division 
Residential Rentals & Outreach Area Manager 
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